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Please see the response below from our Warden regarding your inquiry about “Deaths in
Custody™.

The APDC did not have to file a report since we did not have a “Death In Custody” in
calendar year 2020 and 2021. In an abundance of caution, I tried to submit a report but the
system would not allow that information to be submitted
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